
 

 

Dear Valued Supplier,  

We hope this correspondence finds you safe and well. General Atomics (GA) is closely 
monitoring weather in the upcoming months, and we are aware that certain business 
operations may be affected. Remember, successful performance of a GA Order may 
be critical to the national defense. 

To support you during this time, GA has identified potential contingency plans that may 
be available to help mitigate risks related to your shipments to GA. Please see below, 
bearing in mind that successful performance remains your responsibility: 

• Risk Assessments: Evaluate your facilities and supply chain dependencies to 
identify potential impacts from winter weather and storms. Inform your GA 
purchasing representatives of any concerns or delays. 

• Establish Communication Protocols: Set up communication channels for timely 
updates to GA regarding potential impacts. 

• Re-route Shipments: If your facility is not affected but the shipment route is 
affected, work with logistics providers to identify an alternative route or mode of 
transportation for purchase orders. 

• Adjust Purchase Order Schedule: If you are unable to comply with a scheduled 
delivery, inform your GA purchasing representative. 

Please contact your GA purchasing representative should any Orders be disrupted by 
upcoming weather. If you have any problems, questions, or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact your purchasing representative for assistance. 

Nothing in this correspondence is, or is intended to be, understood or relied upon as 
direction or authority to deviate from any of the terms and conditions of any Order. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

General Atomics 

 

 


